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February 13, 2020 

 

ECONOMIC MATTERS COMMITTEE 

 

HB0865 – Harford County – Alcoholic Beverages – Class BNR License – Newly Opened 

Restaurant 

Scott Baker – Harford County Liquor Control Board 

 

OPPOSE 

 

Chair Davis and Members of the Economic Matters Committee: 

 

HB0865 would reduce the required percentage of food sales from 50% to 40% of the average daily 

sales. Setting the food percentage sale requirement is a function of the Harford County Liquor 

Board as set out in §22-906(c)(4). There are no legislative imposed percentages set on any other 

restaurant license. 
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